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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 10 Interview Day – Friday 30th June 2023 

As part of our Career Strategy, I am delighted to update you on our Interview Day taking place in 
school on Friday 30th June 2023.  All Year 10 will be participating to help build confidence and skills 
for future interviews for college and work.  

Interviews will take place between 9am and 1.25pm and your child will be advised of their 
appointment time.  

We will be joined by a number of local companies who are providing their support free of charge to 
help our students practice their technique and answer realistic questions.  Wherever possible 
students have been matched to companies for their preferred career option. 

To make the experience more real, we would prefer that students wear appropriate smart business 
interview clothes for the day (or change just for their interview) or if not available, then full school 
uniform.   

Mr Jennings has kindly offered to run a ‘tie your tie’ session on Wednesday 28th June at lunchtime 
for anyone that would like to come along.  

If you have any queries regarding career support, please do not hesitate to email 
me: c.whitehouse@marshlandhigh.co.uk 

Thank you for your support.  
 
Yours faithfully  
Mrs Whitehouse 

Assistant Headteacher 
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